
PLANNING COMMITTEE DATE:  30th January 2019 
 
APPLICATION NO: F/YR18/1086/LB 
 
SITE LOCATION:   March Town Hall, Market Place, March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Remains as Refuse as per page 86 of the Agenda 

UPDATE 

Comments have been received from the March Society as follows: 
 
‘[….] agrees wholeheartedly with the Conservation Officer's comments. This would be 
to avoid double glazed windows and retain the original 1900 window design whilst 
exploring the use of Histoglass Mono as recommended in "section iv: impact" by the 
FDC Conservation Officer.’ 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


